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October 6, 2022 

 

Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

Oct. 6-15 
————————————— 

Oct. 6  

Girls’ Volleyball HOME 

Games 5/6, 4:15 p.m. 

7/8, 5:15 p.m.  

Soccer HOME Game  

4:15 p.m. 

 

Oct. 7 

Spirit Gear Day 

ACSI Jr. High Soccer and 

Volleyball Tournament 

 

Oct. 8 

ACSI Jr. High Soccer and 

Volleyball Tournament 

 

Oct. 10 

Columbus Day 

No School 

 

Oct. 11 

ACSI Professional 

Development Day 

No School, K-8 

 

Oct. 13-15 

ICC Soccer and Volleyball 

Tournament at TCS 

 
—————————— 

 

Important Dates: 
 

October 18 

Board Meeting 

 

October 27 and 28 

K-8 Parent/Teacher 

Conferences 

 

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run 

and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31 (NIV) 

Trinity Christian School 
Academic Excellence    Christ Centered    Family Focused 

SPIRIT GEAR DAY TOMORROW!   SPIRIT GEAR DAY TOMORROW!  

Order November hot lunch now through Oct. 20. All orders must be 
placed and paid for by Oct. 20 at 11:59 p.m. You can find information 
about the hot lunch program at our website or you can click here. 
Please note: we are offering a special lunch for students, Nov. 18, as 
we celebrate Thanksgiving together as a Trinity family (students and 
staff). The Thanksgiving meal must be ordered online as well, through 
a separate link, here. 

Trinity Christian School hosts the ICC Soccer and Volleyball Tournament, Oct. 
13-15. The elementary and junior high girls’ volleyball tournament starts 
Thursday and continues through the day Saturday. The soccer tourney is                             

Friday and Saturday only. There is a lot of activity involved in supporting this tournament and 
the demand for volunteers is great! We need help with admissions, concessions, hall monitors, 
line judges, and more. Would you please help? This is a great weekend opportunity for         
volunteer hours. Please contact Mrs. Thomas at 815-577-9310, ext. 315, or email                    
volunteercoordinator@trinitychristian.info if you are interested in helping out. You may 
also contact Mr. V at 815-577-9310, ext. 313, or email jvugteveen@trinitychristian.info. 
Thank you! 

REMINDER: NEXT WEEK IS A SHORT WEEK 

Congratulations to Trinity’s September Students of the Month! These students were 

chosen by their grade-level teachers, specials teachers and administration for their 

notable excellence in academic performance, character, behavior, effort, social 

relationships and attendance. 

 Kindergarten - Rylee W. 

 1st Grade - Dylan V. 

 2nd Grade - Mackenzie W. 

 3rd Grade - Grace M. 

 4th Grade - Simone C. 

 5th Grade - Ian M. 

 6th Grade - Kellyn M. 

 7th Grade - Brooklyn H. 

 8th Grade - Bailey L. 

In this program at Trinity Christian School, a student selected from each grade level 

is recognized once a month in the newsletter, at the following chapel, and on    

Facebook. Students will be awarded a Student of the Month certificate and a sign 

for their yards, as seen in the graphic included here. Congratulations to              

September’s Students of the Month!  

https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
https://www.instagram.com/tcseagles1
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdzPrH0c5LwaCXnrRg11cUQ
https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/hot-lunch.cfm
https://payit.nelnet.net/form/pRrTA56e
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At Trinity Christian School, volunteers are needed every day! Please check out our EVERYDAY VOLUN-
TEER NEEDS below! It is vital that we fill these everyday opportunities, as soon as possible, to be sure that 
our school mornings are off to a warm and friendly start; hot lunches are served efficiently; and to create a 
relaxing, fun, and safe environment for students and teachers during recess. PLEASE check them out and 
contact Mrs. Toya Thomas directly, if you’d like to serve or for any additional details. Please note that these 
opportunities are on a first-come, first-served basis!  

WE SEEK VOLUNTEERS FOR THE UPCOMING WEEKS: OCT 10.– OCT. 21. PLEASE CHECK YOUR        

CALANDERS AND RESPOND DIRECTLY TO MRS. THOMAS, TO GET YOUR DATES LOCKED IN!  

MORNING GREETER: Every day, 8:10-8:30 a.m. Open car doors, greet students, and help make sure the enter the building safely.  

 

 

 

LUNCH HELPER: 4 helpers daily, 11:15 a.m.-1 p.m. Distribute hot lunch orders by grade and classroom, then assist with cleanup. 

 

 

 

RECESS HELPER: Every day, 11:50 a.m.-1:10 p.m. Provide supervision, with Trinity staff, to keep children safe during their playtime. 

 

 
 

 

 

Please contact Mrs. Thomas at tthomas@trinitychristian.info or 815-577-9310, ext. 315 as soon as possible if interested and available.  

As always thank you for your willingness to serve!  

Monday 10/10: 0 volunteers needed  
 Tuesday 10/11: 0 volunteers needed    

Wednesday 10/12: 1 volunteer needed    
Thursday 10/13: 3 volunteers needed     

Friday 10/14: 4 volunteers needed     

Monday 10/17: 2 volunteers needed 
Tuesday 10/18: 4 volunteers needed 
Wednesday 10/19: 1 volunteer needed 
Thursday 10/20: 4 volunteers needed 
Friday 10/21: 4 volunteers needed 

Monday 10/10: 0 volunteers needed  
 Tuesday 10/11: 0 volunteers needed    

Wednesday 10/12: 2 volunteers needed    
Thursday 10/13: 0 volunteers needed     

Friday 10/14: 0 volunteers needed     

Monday 10/17: 3 volunteers needed 
Tuesday 10/18: 3 volunteers needed 
Wednesday 10/19: 3 volunteers needed 
Thursday 10/20: 1 volunteer needed 
Friday 10/21: 3 volunteers needed 

Monday 10/10: 0 volunteers needed  
 Tuesday 10/11: 0 volunteers needed    

Wednesday 10/12: 1 volunteer needed    
Thursday 10/13: 3 volunteers needed     

Friday 10/14: 4 volunteers needed     

Monday 10/17: 4 volunteers needed 
Tuesday 10/18: 4 volunteers needed 
Wednesday 10/19: 3 volunteers needed 
Thursday 10/20: 4 volunteers needed 
Friday 10/21: 3 volunteers needed 

 Student Council and the Athletic Department encourage all of the student body to get involved in selling cook-

ie dough/butter braids to raise money for the school. Order forms went home yesterday. There are some great 

incentives and prizes this year, including a chance to win two large squishmallows, a great set of air pods, and a movie bas-

ket filled with gift cards, candy, movies, and popcorn. There is also an opportunity to participate in a SNOWBALL BONANZA 

with our very own administrator, Mr. V! There are also classroom competitions, along with the overall top-seller prizes. The 

money raised will be used by Student Council and the Athletic Department for a wide variety of things for the school and  

student body. Support your school and sell, sell, sell! Please read all necessary information in the letter and look 

for the email with information about setting up your online store. If you plan to sell using the paper forms, there 

are extra forms available in the front office  if you need more. Check out pg. 5-6 for more information. 

Thank you, everyone, for the great work raising over $80,000 through 

the TCS Walk-a-Thon. Please help us finish strong by getting your 

pledge amounts turned in by Tuesday, Oct. 11. Please place your    

envelope, with the yellow sheet enclosed and check(s) made payable to TCS, in the money box located in the 

front foyer or send in to your child’s classroom teacher. We ask that you do not turn in cash. Instead, please write 

a check for cash    collected and submit the check, made out to Trinity Christian School. Remember, you do not 

need to do anything regarding money collected online through First Giving, as it will be directly sent to Trinity.    

Remaining pledges will be added to your FACTS account after this date. Again, great job everyone on making the 

Walk-a-Thon a success and helping to support the students of Trinity Christian School.   
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Trinity Christian School will take time to honor all of our wonderful pastors, here, Wednesday, 
Oct. 26, 7:30-9:30 a.m. This will be a special day to celebrate them and show how much we 
appreciate their ministries. We begin the morning with an appreciation breakfast just for    
pastors, and invite them to stay for a chapel service led by our first graders and dedicated to 
the pastors. We are truly excited about this special day, as R.S.V.P.s have already begun to come in. If you need 
more invitations, we do have them in the front office. Please help us spread the word and show our TCS love to 
those in the ministry. Any questions? Please contact Mrs. Toya Thomas at 815-577-9310, ext. 315, or         
tthomas@trinitychristian.info 
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Public registration is now open! Please share our flyer with your crafty or direct-sales friends and family 

who are looking for a show during the Christmas season. We love our  local crafters and want to provide 

attendees with a great show. Make sure to follow our Facebook page: Trinity Christian School Craft and 

Vendor Fair. Click here for more information.  

There are currently several employment opportunities open. If 

you or someone you know is interested in a position, please 

forward a completed application along with your resume to: 

Trinity Christian School, Attn: Jon Vugteveen, 901 Shorewood 

Dr., Shorewood, IL 60404. Applications may be found online or 

in the front  office. Positions needed are Spanish Teacher,    

Substitute Teachers, and Evening Maintenance. 

Please check out the “Community” tab at Trinity Christian School’s website for newly posted events   coming 

up at local churches. Trinity partners with area churches by sharing their upcoming events online. This informs 

TCS families about the many wonderful fall fun and other family events available in our area. Just click the 

“Community” tab here. Please contact Mrs. Deanne Bekermeier, Director of Development, at               

dbekermeier@trinitychristian.info, if your church would like to announce an upcoming event. Thank you! 

Cooler temperatures are on the way. With that in mind, please make sure your child has the appropriate 

gear for recess. Students go outside for recess as long as it is not raining and the “feels like” temperature 

is 20 degrees or more. Your student should have gloves, a scarf, hat, warm coat and any other gear need-

ed to stay warm while outside. If you are a volunteer helping with recess, please be sure to dress warmly. 

In the event of an emergency, when we need to leave the building or even getting in and out of vehicles, it 

is best for students to be wearing appropriate apparel. Please LABEL EVERYTHING. Lost coats, hats, gloves 

can be easily returned if we know who they belong to. 

In the event of school closing due to inclement weather, please check the school’s website or Facebook page for        

information. You may also call the school to hear about school closing information through our automated system. 
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https://m.facebook.com/TCSCraftFair/?ref=py_c
https://m.facebook.com/TCSCraftFair/?ref=py_c
https://www.trinitychristian.info/editoruploads/files/Applications/Trinity%20Vendor%20Application%202022.pdf
https://www.trinitychristian.info/about/employment.cfm
https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/communityevents.cfm
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